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DECLARATION OF 
EU BATTERY DIRECTIVE COMPLIANCE 

 

 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Connection Technology Center closely monitors the requirements for EU Battery 
Directive Compliance. CTC does not manufacture batteries, but hereby confirms that 
batteries used in Connection Technology Center products are compliant with EU 
Batteries and Waste Batteries Regulation ((EU) 2023/1542). Supporting 
documentation can be found on the next page. 
 

 
Todd Cook 
President 

April 22, 2024 
 


